
 

A d v i s o r y 

 
Preventing Cell Phone Theft 

• Take extra precaution when using your phone in public places; i.e. restaurants, bus 
stops, libraries, walking on sidewalks. 

• Displaying a phone is the same as displaying cash to a thief. 

• Be aware of your surroundings before making a call or texting. 

• Register your smartphone's GPS tracking system. It can assist the police in the recovery 
of your phone. Check with your cell phone provider about GPS tracking. 

• Call the State Capitol Police Department at 860-240-0240 if you notice any suspicious 
activity. 
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